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iHEA ANNOUNCEMENT

INTERNATIONAL HEALTH ECONOMICS ASSOCIATION

SEVENTEENTH ANNUAL KENNETH J. ARROW AWARD IN HEALTH ECONOMICS

The International Health Economics Association (iHEA) is pleased to invite nominations for the
Seventeenth Annual Kenneth J. Arrow Award in Health Economics for best paper in health economics in
2008. In order to be eligible, a paper must have been published in a peer-reviewed journal in English in
2008. Nominations should include a brief letter of nomination and a copy of the paper.

Please send nominations by February 15, 2009, preferably by e-mail and with a pdf of the paper to:

Pedro Pita Barros, Chair
Kenneth J. Arrow Award Committee,
Faculdade de Economia,
Universidade Nova de Lisboa,
Campus de Campolide,
PT-1099-032 Lisboa,
Portugal.
E-mail: ppbarros@fe.unl.pt

Edward C. Norton, Co-chair
Kenneth J. Arrow Award Committee
Department of Health Management and
Policy and Department of Economics
University of Michigan
Ann Arbor, MI, 48109
USA.
E-mail: ecnorton@umich.edu
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